
Please provide this email to the members of the Senate Judiciary Committee re: SB 1550.   
  
The Oregon District Attorneys Association has approved the following language for use when a 
bill has the potential for significant sentencing changes. 
  
"ODAA sees this bill as having the potential for significant sentencing changes and  therefore 
taking a position of support or opposition  would violate the agreement we made in the overall 
negotiations that resulted in the final version of HB 3194 from the 2013 session.  We are happy 
to provide technical assistance or answer questions on this bill, but we are abiding by our 
promise to not support  or oppose  any bill with the potential for significant sentencing changes." 
  
Thank you, 
  
Doug 
 
--  
F. Douglass Harcleroad 
P.O. Box 8319 
Coburg, Oregon 97408 
541-868-6994  
 


